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Best Practice Achievement 
The Shire of Pingelly was delighted to receive a          
commendatory letter from the Office of the Auditor 
General, extending heartfelt congratulations for our   
exemplary audit reports for 2021-22. the Shire’s       
commitment to best practices has not gone unnoticed, 
marking a significant milestone as Pingelly earned their 
place among the top 20 Local Government entities 
acknowledged and reported on. This achievement 
stands as a testament to the hard work and dedication 
of the finance team Zoe, Morgan and Sue, who have 
consistently upheld excellence. A special             
acknowledgement goes to Zoe, whose exceptional       
contributions have been pivotal in this accomplishment. 

The Shire has proudly entered the 2023 Tidy Towns competition for the second time run-
ning, with submitting 9 nominations across 6 categories. Notably, last year we achieved 
finalist status in the Young Legend, General Appearance, Containers for Change, and State 
Finalist Categories. This year we have entered in the following categories: 
 
• Community Action and Wellbeing – 2 projects 
• Environmental Sustainability – 2 projects 
• General Appearance 
• Heritage and Culture – 2 projects 
• Waste Management 
• Young Legends 
 
The Tidy Town Judges are scheduled 
to visit Pingelly on Friday                 
22 September 2023, to evaluate our 
town’s beauty and the projects that 
have been undertaken. 

Tidy Towns 

Rates  
Please note that the rates for this financial year were dispatched last week. If you do not 
receive your rates as expected, we kindly request that you get in touch with the Shire of 
Pingelly. It’s possible that your forwarding address might need updating to ensure a 
smooth delivery process. Remember that rates are due on 26 September 2023. Those who 
choose to pay in full will have the chance to enter the draw for our exciting   incentive   
prizes. Sincere thanks is given to all those that have sponsored these incentive prizes. All 
the necessary information can be found in the rates information booklet included with 
your rates. Should you have any enquiries, please don’t hesitate to contact the Shire Office. 


